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I oppose HB 2025 and so should you!  

Oregon is already one the highest taxed states in the US and here we are discussing 

how we can be THE highest taxed state. In a time when Oregonians are struggling 

just to get by our government is trying to figure out how to take more. In a time when 

we should be looking at how to be more fiscally responsible we are looking at adding 

services or changes that we cannot afford as  Oregonians are already paying for the 

never ending mistakes, fraud and wasteful spending of government entities. ODOT 

has continuously failed audits and has shown they don't know how to manage their 

funds properly yet we need to give them more money to do the job they are already 

failing at? No consequences for it either. This is just one example of many, OHA, 

DMV and many others have proven that they can not manage their funds properly 

and have lost the trust of Oregon citizens. Until our government holds those 

accountable for the mismanaged and wasted funds already provided by Oregon tax 

payers we should NOT have to cover the costs of Oregons irresponsible and 

duplicitous government!  

Vote NO on HB 2025 


